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SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF REQUEST FROM THE GRACE TEMPLE 
SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH TO USE THE COUNTY 
PARKING LOT LOCATED AT THE CHARLES F. GRIFFIN 
BUILDING FOR A COMMUNITY FESTIVAL

*** CONSENT AGENDA ***

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested the Commissioners Court approve a request from the Grace Temple Seventh-Day 
Adventist Church to use the County parking lot at the Charles F. Griffin Building, located at 3210 
Miller Avenue in Fort Worth on July 30, 2023.

BACKGROUND

The Grace Temple Seventh-Day Adventist Church has requested to use the County parking at the 
Charles F. Griffin Building to help with the parking needs for a Community Festival.

The festival will be held on Sunday, July 30, 2023 from 12:00 P.M. to 5 :00 P.M.  This event will not 
impede on business activities handled at the Charles F. Griffin building during normal business hours.

Grace Temple has completed and provided the required Facilities Management Property Use 
Application and Indemnification and Hold Harmless Agreement.

Grace Temple will be responsible for cleanup of the parking lot at the conclusion of the festival.

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.


